
From: Ortiz, Monique, EMNRD on behalf of Parks, NM, EMNRD
To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] raising of camping rates
Date: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 3:39:29 PM

 
 
From: Kirk Stinchcombe <kirkstinchcombe@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 12:10 PM
To: Parks, NM, EMNRD <nm.parks@emnrd.nm.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] raising of camping rates

 

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

Please reconsider the raising of camping rates for your state parks. This is literally the
last state in the union that has rates that are affordable for retirees and people on
disability such as us. If it were not available, we would be dispersed camping in a trailer
that is completely inadequate for it. Thanks for considering my request, and feel free to
contact me if you want to discuss further.

mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=225E5260EE13474187AC363DA4F01669-ECCFF063-39
mailto:nm.parks@emnrd.nm.gov
mailto:emnrd-parkscomments@emnrd.nm.gov

